Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 11:31 AM

To: ‘Will Soderstrom'

Subject: RE: notification of produced water release - Lea County, NM
Will,

Thanks for the notification. | will be on the lookout for the C-141 within out online fees portal within the next fifteen
days. Go ahead and submit as one release. Especially if you are going to be doing the remediation at the same time.

| will go ahead and close out 1RP-5565.
Thanks for brining to my attention.
Regards,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Will Soderstrom <WSoderstrom@kje-us.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 5:45 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>; Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>; EMNRD-OCD-
District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] notification of produced water release - Lea County, NM

All,

This is a notification for OWL SWD Operating, LLC regarding the release of produced water in Lea County, NM. See
pertinent information below and attached.

Cause of release: A grass fire burned the poly pipe at two separate sections of the pipeline.
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GPS: 32.289965, -103.534478 and 32.283548, -103.530827

Dylan - Do | need to classify each section as a separate release? Should | classify both releases as one? Please advise.
Additionally, | believe there was confusion on cases 1RP-5565 and 1RP-5603. These are the same release, but the
information | sent you for 1RP-5603 is accurate. Travis, with KJE, sent you incorrect information for 1RP-5565. Since
these are the same project, is it possible to close 1RP-5565 and keep open 1RP-5603 since that C-141 info is correct? I've
attached the email chains for your review as PDFs.

Please call if you have any questions.

Thank you,

WILLIAM B. SODERSTROM
ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECT MANAGER
0940.387.0805 D 940.208.0162 C 405.258.8623
wsoderstrom@Kkje-us.com

www.kje-us.com

KJE




